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Anne Emerson:

This is a draft of the proposal to modify the exemption from the requirement for DNR
approval for land disposal of septage.  I have become aware that, because of section
990.04 of the statutes, a retroactive effective date for this draft will not protect a person
from prosecution under section 281.48 of the statutes, as it was modified last session.
I have replaced the retroactive effective date with a nonstatutory provision specifically
protecting persons from prosecution if they fit within the exemption as modified in this
draft.

Please contact me with any questions.
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